University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Campus News Archive

Campus News, Newsletters, and Events

8-26-1960

UMM Scholarships Still Available for Fall Quarter

University of Minnesota Morris

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/urel_news

News release from: University of Minnesota University of Minnesota, Morris Morris, Minnesota August 26, 1960

For Immediate Release

UMM SCHOLARSHIPS STILL AVAILABLE FOR FALL QUARTER

Scholarships for the fall quarter are still available according to Dean Rodney Briggs of the University of Minnesota, Morris.

Dean Briggs stated that while several scholarships have been awarded there are still funds available for more. Each application will be considered individually on the basis of scholarship and financial need.

Interested students should contact the office of student services for necessary details.